
Notification of Upcoming Professional 

Licensing Renewal 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a reminder that your professional license is due for 

renewal on [Renewal Deadline]. As a member of [Association Name], it is essential to ensure 

that your license remains current. 

Please take the necessary steps to complete your renewal application before the deadline. You 

can access the renewal process by visiting our website at [Website URL]. 

If you have any questions or need assistance, feel free to reach out to our support team at 

[Support Email] or [Support Phone Number]. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Association Name] 

[Contact Information] 


